
WELCOME TO SCHOOL 
Dated: 01-04-25 

 

The first day of school is always a memorable experience, full of 

anticipation and excitement. Many students feel a mix of 

excitement and nervousness as they enter the school building 

for the first time. The first day of school is often about meeting 

new classmates and forming friendships. 

 

On Tuesday, April 1, 2025, the new session began with the 

recitation of Sri Japji Sahib Path in the school hall to seek the 

blessings of the Almighty. One by one, all the students visited 

with their teachers, and Karah Prashad was distributed among 

all. 

 

To make it a memorable and fun experience, a hand-printing 

activity was organized for the children. They painted their hands 

with washable paint and made an imprint on a piece of paper, 

creating a unique and memorable keepsake. 

 

 

 

 



 


